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Friday 8th January 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We hope you are all safe and well. Thank you so much for your engagement in the learning so far and 
supporting your child. We know it’s not easy home schooling and we really appreciate the efforts you are 
all going to.  
 
I apologise that the sound didn’t work on my PowerPoint presentation. I’m not sure why that was and have 
decided that it’s best to write it all down for you instead.  
 
As I’m sure many of you have already realized, we are setting our learning through Tapestry and Education 
City. New challenges will be set each day. Every day will follow the same format:  
 

1. An expectation that you will read with your child for at least 10 minutes a day.  

2. A fine motor/writing activity and evidence published on Tapestry.  

3. A phonic lesson – often these will use a you tube video.  

4. A maths activity and evidence published on Tapestry.  

5. Education City – online phonics games to support learning 

6. An additional activity that will vary each day.  

Please be reassured that when you post to Tapestry only yourselves and staff members can see your post, 
not other families unless you comment on the activity itself.  
 
Education City login details were stuck in the children’s green phonics books that were placed in their book 
bags before Christmas. If you can’t find details for these then please let us know and we will resend the 
details. They are unique for each child.  
 
I have set up a zoom call for Reception children to attend on Monday morning. This will be a trial and we 
will see how it goes. We miss the children so much and would love to see their faces. It will be great for us 
to get some interaction with them. Fingers crossed it will all work ok!  
 
If you have any questions at all please do use our Reception email: yearr@stpeters-farnham.surrey.sch.uk 
and we will reply as soon as we are able.  
 
Keep safe and well. 
 
Kind regards 
The Reception Team 
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